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CANCELLATION NOTICE 
 

Please send any comments to zba@westportct.gov 

 
Notice is hereby given that the  

Zoning Board of Appeals  
Public Hearing scheduled for  

Tuesday, June 9, 2020  
has been cancelled. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
A copy of the Cancellation Notice is available on-line at www.westportct.gov, on the Planning and Zoning Department main page.   Due 
to the closing of Town Hall to the public during the COVID-19 emergency, and pursuant to the Governor’s Executive Order #7I, the 
Cancellation Notice cannot be viewed at the Westport Town Clerk’s Office or the Westport Planning and Zoning Office at this time. 
 
Dated in Westport, CT, May 15, 2020    
James Ezzes, Chairman, Zoning Board of Appeals.  

                 


